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Dear Committee Members: Thank you for your consideration of HB 2510, which would restore 
the property tax deferral program for those of us with reverse morgages.  As a widow on a fixed 
income, I urge you to reinstate the program.  My property taxes in Multnomah County are nearly 
$3,000 per year, or around $300 per month.  Eventually I will be forced to leave my home if I 
cannot defer my taxes.   Sincerely yours, Ann Lawrie 6441 SE 136th Ct. Portland, 97236  503-
760-5890 
 

 


